
 

 

SCHOOL FEES:  2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 
BASIC SCHOOL FEES 

Grade 9 $97.00 
Palliser Technology Fee ($35.00) 

Food Studies ($31.00) 
Industrial Arts/Shop ($31.00) 

Grade 10-12 $35.00 Palliser Technology Fee ($35.00) 

OPTIONAL FEES: 
Grade 9 – 12  $41.00 Yearbook 

PER COURSE FEES (Applies to Grade 10-12 ONLY): 
Grades 10 – 12 $20.50 Cosmetology 
Grades 10 – 12 $31.00 Art 
Grades 10- 12 $31.00 Construction/Fabrication 
Grades 10- 12 $31.00 Electronics 
Grades 10- 12 $31.00 Mechanics 
Grades 10 – 12 $31.00 Fashion Studies 
Grades 10 – 12 $31.00 Food Studies 
Grades 10 – 12 $31.00 Physical Education 
Grades 10 – 12 $31.00 MUSIC - BAND 
Grades 10 – 12 $20.50 MUSIC - CHOIR 
Grades 10 – 12 $20.50 MUSIC - GUITAR 

Grades 9 – 12 $100.00 Instrument Rental 

Grades 9 – 12 $410.00 Hockey Academy 

Grade 9 fees of $97.00 are due before students receive their lockers, 

books and opening day packages on August 28, 2018.  Grade 9 students do 

not pay additional Option Class Fees throughout the school year.    

The Grades 10 – 12 Palliser Technology Fee of $35.00 is due before students receive their lockers, books 

and opening day packages on August 29, 2018.   

The Per Course fees (which apply only to Grades 10-12) for the first semester will be invoiced on 

September 30th, 2017 and then on February 28th, 2018 for the second semester.   
The Per Course Fees pay for costs associated with specific supplies or services used in that particular class.  (i.e. – 

groceries for Foods, wood or metal for Construction/Fabrication, Music for Band, Choir, Guitar, thread/machine 

maintenance and limited supplies for Fashion Studies or Field Trip costs for Phys. Ed.)   

Students in Grades 10-12 who drop courses after September 30th, 2017 and February 28th, 2018 respectively will forfeit their fee. 

  Fees for the 2018/19 School Year will be posted to  

SchoolCashOnline on August 17th, 2018. 
Kate Andrews High School uses SchoolCashOnline for School Fees, Athletic Fees, and other 

program fees throughout the school year.  Cash or cheques are accepted in the office if you 

are not able to use SchoolCashOnline, however we strongly encourage online payments. 

The link for SchoolCashOnline can be found on the KA Webpage.  


